 In maths, we are learning:
· Numeracy and Mathematics
Estimation and Rounding – I can explain why we want to estimate. I can estimate numbers to 10 using a variety of objects in rows and piles. I can estimate the total and the difference by counting all and counting on.
Numbers and Number Processes
I can recall the number sequence forwards and backwards, starting from any given number within 100. I can count in multiples of 2 and keep track on the counts on my fingers.


In Health & Wellbeing we are learning:
· Emotional Health
Friends and Friendship
Kindness and Empathy

· Physical Health
 Active Health, supported by Better Movers and Thinkers activities.

In literacy, we are learning:
· Reading, Talking and Listening
I regularly select and listen to or watch texts which I enjoy and find interesting and can explain why I prefer certain sources. 
I can begin to use illustrations, blurbs and covers to select a text to read for pleasure. With support, I can find information from a text.
· Phonics/spelling
We will revise the following sounds: aw, ow, ou, i-e, a-e and begin: tch, wr.

· Writing
I can choose to write about a subject of my choice, writing in sentences. I can choose an interesting title or illustrations to go with my writing.


Our Learning Journey
Primary 3 Primary 4 Base 6
August to October 2024


Dates for your Diary
Meet the Teacher evening: Wednesday 28th August 
Parent Council meeting: Weds 28th August 7.00pm – 8.00pm All welcome
September Weekend: School closed Friday 27th September and Monday 30th September
October Week: School closed Monday 14th October to Friday 18th October


Wider Curriculum
Our Discovery Zone learning and play activities will have an under the sea theme this term.
We will incorporate our Health and Well Being theme into our Loose Parts Play too.

In Base 6 we are enjoying reading and listening to the book, The Tales Olga da Polga by Michael Bond.
Other Information
PE – Monday and Tuesday
Loose Parts Play - Thursday
Homework: There will be a reading book home to share every Tuesday, to be returned on Wednesday, thanks.
 There will be written homework issued on a Thursday, which should come back completed by the following Thursday, thank you.
 





